



SULTANATE OF OMAN
MINISTRY OF EDUCATION

English test

Class test 1

Name:

School Class:

Listening task 1

You are going to hear some information about a great traveller twice. First time, listen and write. Second time, listen and check your work. Listen and circle the correct answer.

1. The speaker is talking in a?

restaurant

hospital

classroom

2. Ibn Battuta is born in?

1304

1314

1340

3. Ibn Battuta travelled for about?

3

13

30

4. He travelled to Muscat by a?

plane

car

ship

5. Ibn Battuta died in?

Dhofar

Morocco

India

Listening task 2

Now read the statements and check if they are true or false. Put $\checkmark$ for the truth statement & X for the false statement.

1. Ibn Battuta travelled to America. ()
2. He was famous because he invented the light bulb. ()
3. He was called (Al Rahal). ()
4. He started his first trip in 1997. ()
5. He wrote books about his journeys around the world. ()

Reading

Read the following text about Maha's last summer holiday and answer the questions in task 1& 2.

Last summer I had a fantastic holiday. I and my family went to Salalah. It was one of the best holidays ever. We went to Shel Ateen and we had a barbecue. I was responsible for organizing the table. My father was responsible for grilling the meat. The next day we went to Jabal Koor. The weather there was amazing. We saw lots of camels and other animals. After that, we went to the beach and I learned fishing for the first time in my life. Also, we went to Salalah festival. We had lots of fun there. I bought 6 gifts for my friends. I played different games. Also, I saw Omani people who were making different Omani crafts. When we went to the water park something bad was about to happen. My brother was about to drown when my father saw him and get him out of water. However, we had a good time there. I took lots of photos for me and my family. I wish to go to Salalah for the next summer holiday.

Reading task 1

Read the question and choose the correct answer.

1. Where did the family go to?

Muscat

Nizwa

Salalah

2. What the father was responsible for?

Organizing the table

Preparing salad

Grilling the meat

3. Which festival did the family went to?

Salalah

Matrah

Muscat

4. How many gifts did Maha buy for her friends?

Six

ten

three

5. Who was about to drown?

The sister

the brother

the father

Reading task 2

Answer the following questions with short answers.

1. What did the family do in Sahal Ateen?
2. What was Maha responsible for in Sahal Ateen?.....
3. What did the family see in Jabal Koor?.....
4. What did Maha learn to do in the beach?.....
5. What were the Omani people doing in the Salalah festival?